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LDH Records Center <ldh@govqa.us>
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To:  jillhines@msn.com <jillhines@msn.com>

Dear Jill Hines,
RE: PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST of December 22, 2021, Reference # P002153-122221
 
Dear Jill Hines,
 
Your public records request is being processed; it is estimated that it will require an
additional 15-30 days for collection and review of the prospective records before they will
be available for inspection or reproduction. 
 
It is possible that after this review that some or all of the prospective records may be
exempt from disclosure, or that confidentiality and/or privilege issues may prevent the
disclosure of the requested records. If so, LDH will contact you immediately to state the
legal basis for withholding any records responsive to your request.
 
Sincerely,
 
Michael Coleman
Attorney at Law
Bureau of Legal Services (BLS)
 

To view the full details of this request please log into the Records Center.
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